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Adam Bridgers of Charlotte Office Wins Energy Leadership
Award

News

5.15.17


Adam Bridgers with the Charlotte office, received a 2017 Energy Leadership Award in the

“Emerging Leaders” category from the Charlotte Business Journal.

The awards celebration took place at the 2017 Energy Inc. Summit on Friday, May 12 and honored

leadership achievements in the energy industry. Energy Inc. is the region's annual energy business

benchmark conference that brings in large multi-national audiences. 

“It is a huge honor to be among such a talented group of winners who are all making a tremendous

impact in the energy industry,” said Bridgers. “I am grateful for the opportunities I have to work with

companies in the industry and appreciate this recognition.”

Bridgers is an active member of the E4 Carolinas Workforce Development Task Force and Carolina’s

Energy HR Professionals Forum. He works with members of the energy community to advance

professional development within the industry.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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